
State Water Resources Control Board
December 21, 2023

NOTICE OF RESCISSION OF 2015 CURTAILMENT NOTICE

As a result of litigation in the California Water Curtailment Cases (Judicial Council 
Coordination Proceeding No. 4838), the Superior Court for the County of Santa Clara 
directed the State Water Resources Control Board (State Water Board or Board) to 
formally rescind the May 1, 2015 Notice of Unavailability of Water and Need for 
Immediate Curtailment for Those Diverting Water in the Sacramento River Watershed 
with a Post-1914 Appropriative Right.  The court also recognized that for practical 
purposes this notice no longer has any effect.

In accordance with the court’s order, the above-referenced notice is hereby formally 
rescinded. 

Sincerely,

Eileen Sobeck
Executive Director
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